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Dear Pastor and Church family,                                                                                                                  
Mabuhay Filipinas! Greetings in the 
lovely name of our Lord and Savior 
Jesus Christ!  

I would like to thank each and every 
one of you for being a channel of 
blessings despite of this corona virus 
outbreak! I praise God for all the 
blessings you shared to us! Your help 
and prayers are so much 
appreciated! Truly God is great and 
worthy of our praise! 

Our church people were surprised 
and blessed by the help you have 
given. They were very happy and 
thankful for the gift you sent. My 
prayer is just for 15 families but the 
blessings surpassed the amount that 
we are praying and because of that 
we are able to help 35 families in the 
church including our four neighbors. 
They received a sack of rice and 
grocery items as well. Here are some 
pictures of the people you helped. 

May the Lord continue to use and 
bless you all richly. 

 

In Christ,                                                                                                                                                                     
Little Moses 

I Corinthians 15:58 
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moises.rocacorba@yahoo.com 

Cellphone No.  

(+63) 923-155-2613 

 

mailto:moises.rocacorba@yahoo.com

